
To, 
The Principal 
Pravara Medical Trust's 

Arts, Commerce and Science College 
Shevgaon. 

Subject: Permission to Organize a One-Day Workshop on Financial 
Literacy 

Respected Sir, 

02/09/2018 

We kindly request your permission to organize a one-day workshop on 
"Insurance and Financial Security" under the Skill Development Program on 4th 
September 2018. This workshop aims to educate students on the importance of 
financial literacy. Your approval will enable us to proceed with the arrangements. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

fCemit 

Yours 

HEAD 
Dept. of Commerce 
Pravara Medical Trust's 

Arts, Commerce and Science College 
Shevgaon, Dist. Ahmednagar 


















